IMPORTANT INFO

Kenosha H.O.G.

Chapter Officers

Ken Robers, Director 262-620-4078. krobers 2@wi.rr.com

Kevin Klee Assistant Director 262-412-1556 kmkrider1957@hotmail.com

Jill Smart, Membership Officer 414-491-7778 Jcsmart67@gmail.com

Vicki Maloney, Treasurer 262-325-3713 pickyvicki78@yahoo.com

Cheryl Fry, Secretary 847-217-3564 cherylfwy@comcast.net

Sue Lynd, Activities Director 262-914-8037 suezqlynd@yahoo.com

Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 262-945-2149

Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 847-217-3552 gymfwy@comcast.net

Margarita Ramon, LOH 224-572-1323 Tiamage@gmail.com

Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 262-657-9493 hogsunshinelady@aol.com

Pam Rose, Editor 224-577-9766 yldrose07@gmail.com

Kenosha HOG Website http://kenoshahogchapter.net



HOG Breath

Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559

Sponsored by: Uke's Harley Davidson/Buell

5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144

262.857.UKES

Hi Everyone!

Happy Holidays! Hope everyone ate all they could handle for Thanksgiving!!! We have some exciting things planned this month. December 4th we are bringing back Ladies' night! We are kicking the guys out and helping you find a great gift for him. (Everything else will be our little secret) We don't want to leave the guys completely out (Plus we need to tell them what you want for Christmas) so we are having a Men's Night on December 11th. If only all of your shopping could be this easy! Our Holiday Party and Pictures with Santa will be on December 14th. Load up the kids, grandkids, nieces & nephews and we will create a great memory for you! As the year is coming to a close we just want to thank you for making this one so special for us. Your help and support throughout the year has been incredible. We are looking forward to another amazing year – Let's make 2014 even better!!

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!!

The Uke's Team



The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication.

Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of December!

submitted by Joan Lesko

15 John & Kathy Merten15 Jeffrey & Suzette Null

18 John & Cynthia Ault 30 George & Connie Exner, Sr



Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in December!

submitted by Joan Lesko

1 Tami Bosovich
3 Michael Durkin
6 Alex Boyd
6 Sue Kaleck
7 Carrie Packard
7 Mary O'Malley
7 Joseph Starling
8 Laura DeBruin
8 Susan Lynd
9 Dennis Norwich
10 Chris Anderson
11 Walter Lulinski
14 James Solberg
15 Jan Brennan RIP
15 Kerry Farmer RIP

15 Susan Raleigh
16 Kevin Kaleck
16 National Guard Birthday
18 James Miethke RIP
21 Terry Hannaman
21 Cathy Jensen
21 James Plummer RIP
25 Merry Christmas
25 Troy Haines
27 Ed Barnett RIP
27 Dave Walther
29 Teresa Goldstein
30 Gary Exner, Sr;

31 Happy New Year's Eve



Merry Christmas to all of you.

Congratulations to our new board.

Joan

Greetings,

What a lovely fall we are having. Still some good riding days ahead. Reminder of Christmas party December 7, 2013 at Bristol Oaks. Registration from 6-7, Dinner 7-8, Meeting / Awards afterwards 8-8:30. Need a head count by December 1st so let one of us board members know by then. The cost will be \$30 per person at the door.

Want to welcome Sandy Rapey in her new position as Ladies of Harley officer and many thanks to Margarita Ramone for all her hard work.

Thank you to Laura De Bruin for her information on the Outreach Center. at the

Christmas party will be collecting money or items for donation such as clothes, personal care kits (toothbrushes, paste, shampoo, soap, etc.), diapers (sizes 2, 3, 4), diaper wipes, toys for ages 2 - 17, winter gloves, socks, etc. Especially mens clothing items. Clothing items collected can be new or used. The items collected will be divided between the Outreach Center and the Sharing Center.

Congratulations to Randy Cook as our new Assistant Director and Vicki Maloney as our Treasurer. Want to thank Kevin Klee for all of his hard work these past years as the Assistant Director and want to thank Vicky for the fantastic job she has done and will continue to do as the chapter treasurer and good luck to all.

Uke's news: Billy is the new Service Manager. As the new service manager, his goal is to improve service and customer relations. With that in mind, feel free to contact him at Uke's. For winter storage, if you have \$500 of service ordered storage for your bike is free.

Stamp Books: Time to start planning for the 2014 stamp book. The stamp book helps support the chapters charitable events and supports many local businesses. Bob Clampit will continue to do the artwork and printing of the book along with the help of Laura De Bruin. Laura contacts and compiles the businesses that will be in the book and could use some help with this if you'd like to volunteer.

Cheryl A. Fry

Secretary



Look at the smiles & what a beautiful Quilt!

News from your Head Road Captain

Hello everyone,

It is always great to see our members at the Chapter Meetings. Thank you again to all my road captains for the rides that have been led this year. As of this writing, we have accumulated over 35,000 miles for rides the chapter has offered. I am starting to plan for next year and would like to have a few more assistant road captains. If you are interested please contact me either by phone (847-217-3552) or email (gymfwy@comcast.net).

Finally, as we close out the season, remember to ride safely. When riding in stagger formation, please stay staggered while in motion. When there is a gap in the formation, wait until at a stop and fill in the gaps by pulling forward as far as you can. Please do not swerve back and forth in the lane or speed up to pass a bike. Still have some dry riding days coming this fall. Ride safe, Ride smart and Ride until the salt hits the road. See everyone at the Christmas Party.

Keep the shiny side up Gym

Sunday November 17th the Ladies of Harley met at the Ginger Blossom in Richmond IL to shop and socialize. If you haven't been there, its quite amazing. There are at least 7 bldgs. with products from places around the world: clothes, quilts, furniture, jewelry, rugs, arts and crafts. We had a blast trying on unique clothing items and perusing the wares. After shopping, we met for lunch at Doyle's in Richmond and socialized a bit more. We have a lot of exciting ideas for 2014 and again invite all ladies to join us.

I'll attempt to squeeze in a meeting in December, but due to the holidays, we might just have to hold off and have another fun-filled get together in January. I'll keep everyone posted and hope to see you all then!!

Sandy, LOH

I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new Assistant Director, Randy; and our new LOH Officer, Sandy.

I am looking forward to being treasurer again next year. If anyone would like to volunteer to help out with our stamp book, please see Laura DeBruin or me! We want to try to get it to the printer earlier this year than we did last year. I'll have a sign-up sheet at the Christmas Party/ Meeting.

Our Christmas Party/Meeting will be at Bristol Oaks on December 7th. Hopefully you have already reserved your spot – if not, call Jill Smart right away! We have to give a final head count by December 1st. The cost of your ticket will then be \$30 but it is still well worth it! In addition to the dinner buffet with 3 meats, 3 salads, 3 veggies and 2 potato dishes, there will be a gift at the door for all members as well as presents drawn for after dinner. One lucky person might go home with a \$100 Uke's gift card!

We will collect donations of unwrapped toys that will distributed to needy children of Kenosha County by either the Sharing Center or the Outreach Program. The Outreach Program is also in need of men's winter gloves, hats and socks so there will be a box at the door to collect those as well.

Happy Holidays! Vicki Hello everyone!! The Christmas party is quickly approaching so please remember to purchase your tickets soon!! Each member (full or associate) may bring one guest to the Christmas party and the fee is \$25.00 per person. You must get your payment to me by December 1st to take advantage of the early payment discount! After December 1st the price goes up to \$30.00 per person. If you purchase your tickets at the door the price is also \$30.00 per person.

The response form is in the newsletter and you can mail payments to me. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me!! See you at the Christmas Party!!!

Jill Smart Kenosha HOG Membership Officer

email: jcsmart67@gmail.com

cell: 414-491-7778



Hello Everyone!

The only thing I have for December is the Christmas Party at Bristol Oaks on Dec. 7th. Cocktails at 6:00PM. Hope to see everyone there. Good food, drink and dancing. Lots of prizes and good company. Hope to see you all there. Please remember to bring an unwrapped toy or a donation for the Out Reach Center, and the Sharing center. Gloves, hats, nonperishable food items, personal grooming items are also welcome.

Merry Christmas to all Sue Lynd





Happy Harley Days!

Mark your calendars for **Saturday**, **December 7**^h. The Kenosha H.O.G. Holiday Party will be held at the Bristol Oaks County Club.

The meeting will start around 6:00 and Dinner will be served at 7:00pm.

Following dinner there will be dancing and door prizes. To reserve your place, send the bottom portion of this notice along with payment before November 30th to:

Jill Smart 24815 67th Street, Paddock Lake, WI 53168
Email/phone number for questions: jcsmart67@gmail.com
414-491-7778

Make your check payable to the Kenosha H.O.G. The cost is \$25.00 per person or \$30.00 at the door.
cut on this linereturn bottom portion to Jill Smart
Name(s)
Number attending: Amount enclosed:\$

Each member (full or associate) may bring one guest to the Christmas party

Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter

5995 120th Ave.

Kenosha, WI 53144

Return Service Requested



December 2013 Edition

Next Meeting will be @ Bristol Oaks Country Club December 7th, 2013 @ 6:00 P.M.